
 
 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

Moody’s placed Banca Popolare di Milano S.C.a r.l. long term ratings under review for 

upgrade, following the announcement of merger agreement 

 

 

Banca Popolare di Milano would like to inform that the International rating agency Moody’s 

Investors Service ("Moody's"), following the announcement of the merger agreement, placed on 

review for upgrade the “Ba2” long term deposit ratings, the “Ba3” long term senior debt ratings as 

well as the Bank's Baseline Credit Assessment (BCA) “b2” of BPM. 

Please, be advised that BPM’s short-term ratings at “Not-Prime” have been affirmed as part of this 

rating action. 

The press release of Moody’s dated 13 April 2016 is available on the Rating Agency website 

www.moodys.com. 

 

Please note that the original version of this press release is in Italian. In case of misunderstandings 

the Italian version shall prevail. 

 

Milan, 13 April 2016 
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